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CCC Communiqué 
january 18, 2012 

 

News: 
 The following courses were approved on January 17th for Foothill GE for 2012-13: 

Area I, Humanities - SPAN 13A, 13B, 14A & 14B. 
Area III, Natural Sciences - BIOL 10, HORT 10. 
Area IV, Social & Behavioral Sciences – POLI 9H, SPED 62. 

 The following courses received Stand Alone approval on January 17th: ENGR 600,  
MUS 2F/THTR 2F, NCBS 403, 404, 405, NCEL 403A, 403B. 

 The Counseling Division is exploring the possibility of creating a counseling degree.  If anyone 
has suggestions regarding a particular focus, please contact the Counseling Division CCC Reps, 
Isaac Escoto and/or Andy Lee. 

 CCC approved a resolution to establish a process for the development of new courses to help 
ensure transparency. A short form will be developed by the CCC Team to assist faculty and 
CCC Reps in sharing the necessary information in the CCC, and this will be required before 
faculty may receive a new C3MS shell. 
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 The Student Success Taskforce Recommendations were approved by the Board of Governors 
and have moved to the State Legislature for final approval as per SB 1143.  Please become 
familiar with the recommendations in the final document as they are going to significantly 
change the way we do business.  The final document is rather long, so you might want to focus 
on the recommendation headings for a synopsis. Alternatively, the CCC team has developed a 
short summary document that provides the highlights. See your CCC rep for a copy of either. 
At this time we are awaiting direction for implementation from the State Chancellor’s Office. 

 
 Every COR must specify a discipline from the official disciplines list. When doing Title 5 

compliance reviews and/or creating new courses, please check the disciplines list to make sure 
you're using an approved discipline. You can find the list on our website: 
http://www.foothill.edu/staff/irs/Curriculum/CCCdocuments/Minimum_Qualifications_2010.p
df 

 

“We need your feedback!” items: 
 GE Reciprocity Resolution: The latest draft of the resolution was presented.  Please review 

and provide any feedback to your CCC Reps as they will be asked to vote at the next meeting, 
February 7th. 


